City of Napoleon, Ohio

Department of Public Works
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Chad E. Lulfs, P.E., P.S., Director of Public Works
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August 3, 2015

820 Strong Street
Napoleon, OH 43545

Attn: Richard Cobb
Re: 820 Strong Street Sewer Connection
Dear Mr. Cobb,

Thank you for your prompt response to our Illegal Sewer Connection letter. Our preliminary
inspection revealed that your property had four potential illegal sewer connections. A final
inspection showed that three offending connections have been sufficiently capped off and redirected
with one connection to remain as it is connected to a drain tile not leading to the sanitary sewer; your
property is in compliance.

Enclosed is a drawing denoting that the above referenced connections have been addressed. A copy
will also be kept on record in the City of Napoleon’s Engineering Department. If you have questions
or require any additional information, please contact our office at 419-592-4010.
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Chad E. Lulfs, P.E./P.S,
Director of Public Works
City of Napoleon, Ohio

Encl.
cc: Monica Irelan, City Manager
Trevor Hayberger, City Law Director

Jeff Rathge, Operations Superintendent
Marty Crossland, Staff Engineer
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